Harington Christmas Appe-al’
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This Christmas, we invite you to share the spirit of giving by supporting our charity, the Harington in
Highgate, North London.

Established by residents of the Highgate community, for 45 years we have been supporting
students aged 16-25 with learning differences, from across 7 north London boroughs, to develop
employability and life skills. We provide unique and individualised education, job training and
personal development support across a range of activities, including retail, horticulture and
employability, delivered in inspirational places and supported by a passionate team.

We have 53 students this academic year, and through the generosity of your donation, you can
directly impact our young people, bringing us closer to transforming their lives and creating a
community where everyone feels valued.
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Please be kind enough to contribute to one of the following:

Workwear Each student is provided with a pair of work boots to wear on the site - £30 per pair
Equipment for our student kitchen A contribution towards the cost of 2 new microwaves - £40
Gardening tools pack used by each student for their horticultural learning - £50 per pack
IT A contribution towards 13 new laptops required by our students - £60

Site maintenance A contribution towards the painting and maintenance of student classrooms -
£100

Donations can be made through our website www.harington.org.uk or
www.justgiving.com/haringtonscheme or our email : fundraisereharington.org.uk

Thank you!
Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year,
The Harington Team
55 A Cholmeley Park

London N6 5EH
Charity Number: 279376




